
From: Jeanette Landstedt
Sent: Sunday, 30 October 2016 5:30 PM
To: Nicholas Smith
Subject: Re: 36 Shepherd Street, Marrickville

Dear Nicholas,

Thank you for a great and very professional 
service.

It was great doing business with you- particularly 
the part about getting $500 K over the reserve.

Regards Jeanette

36 Shepherd Street, Marrickville 
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